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Welcome to the Nundle Community Newsletter We need your news ! 
The Newsletter is in simple format. Articles should be either delivered in hard copy to the TRC Nundle Office, 
or emailed to Gae Sipple: g.sipple@tamworth.nsw.gov.au  
All material must be at Council by the 24th of each month, for the following month’s edition.  

    Nundle Library / Council  Office  
Opening hours 

Nundle Council Office & Library is  opened 10am—2pm Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday &  

Saturday.   The Office & Library are CLOSED THURSDAY & SUNDAY       Ph 67693109 

Nundle Book Club -Will be held on Wednesday 4th September  2019 at 7.30pm at Nundle  Library. 

 Everyone welcome 

Movie Night@ Nundle Library Movie night will be on TUESDAY 17th September 2019 at 7.30pm. Bring your 

own chair and nibbles  For more information about the movies please ring 67693109 during library hours or join 

our Facebook page. PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE OF DAY 

Out of Hours Returns Box—for library books will be at the Nundle Visitor’s Outlet. If you need to  return books 

outside Nundle Library opening hours just place them in the box and they will be collected by library staff 

Nundle Seed Library– New seeds are available for “borrowing” at Nundle Library , including tomato varieties, 

zucchini , basil, Gramma pumpkin and Lebanese cucumber. If you are a keen gardener, you may also 

like to contribute non-hybrid seeds to share with the community. 

 

Employment Opportunity Nundle Library and Customer Service Officer  

Reference S100-19-813, Closing date 2/9/2019 at 5pm, Employment type Permanent Part time (8 hours a week) 

 Part time job 

 Join a great team 

 Work closely with the community 

 The Tamworth Regional Council libraries are committed to providing a range of high quality services to the         

community. In line with this commitment, an exciting opportunity to be the welcoming face of both the library and 

Council’s Customer Service has arisen at the Nundle Library & Council Office    For further details or to apply for 

this position please go to http://www.tamworth.nsw.gov.au/ and click on the employment button at the bottom of the 

Tamworth Regional Council’s webpage or call Narelle Lightfoot on 0267675223 if you have any questions about 

this position 

Nundle Go for Gold Festival S355 Committee 

 

The Annual General Meeting for the Nundle Go for Gold Festival committee will be held at 

5pm on Wednesday 4th September at the Nundle Visitors Outlet, Jenkins Street Nundle 

The Go for Gold Committee needs volunteers for the festival, as well as Committee members, to ensure 

the festival goes ahead 

If you’re keen to see the festival keep going please come to the meeting or make sure the current     

committee know you’re willing to donate some time to the festival next year  

GoCo Services 
Rachel from GoCo will be at the Nundle Office of Tamworth Regional Council every Friday from 10am-3pm 

Look for the GoCo sign on the footpath– call in and have a chat or call 67603937 or 0427822768 
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2018-19 

January 

 Fund raiser Go for Gold 

Trivia Night– 2019  17th 

January 

 

February 

28th -Rates Installment Due 

 

 

March 

Nundle Country Picnic  

17th March 

Fundraiser Go for Gold 

Bingo Night –29th March 

April 

Go for Gold Chinese Festi-

val 

 

. 

May 

Great Nundle Dog Race  

1st Sunday in May 

(Ph.67693253) 

 

31st—Rates Installment 

Due 

 

 

June 

July 

 

August 

31st—Rates Installment 

Due 

 

September 

Nundle CWA Preschool  

Fundraiser 

(ph:67693188)  

 

 

October 

 

 

Nundle Campdraft 

(ph:67693368) 

 

 

November 

  

Nundle CWA Art Show  

(ph: 0429 816 472) 

Nundle Lions Twilight 

Christmas Market  

(ph0438936457 ) 

 

31st—Rates Installment due 

 

December 

Nundle Pool Party 

 

 

 ♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣ 

 

Nundle Catholic Church 

Service - 

St Peters’ 10am on 2nd & 

4th Sunday of month 

Anglican Church Services 

All Saints’ Nundle 

10am every 2nd & 4th 

Sunday  

St Mary’s Woolomin 

10am 3rd Sunday of month 

St Thomas Dungowan 

1st Sunday of month 

Other services as advertised 

Contact  Vicar Steve  

Etherington 0427280202 

Tamworth Regional Council The Nundle Office & Library is open Mon, Tues, Wed & Fri 
10am-2pm Sat 10am-2pm(Library Only) Closed Thurs & Sun  

Nundle Office ph:67693 205 or Nundle Library ph: 67693109  For emergencies please call 
6767 5555.  

Nundle Landfill hours  Wed 1pm-4pm Thurs 9am-12noon & Sunday 9am-12 noon   

Nundle Heated Pool. ph: 6769 3111 Closed until October.  

 Nundle Art Exhibition & Sale                                                         
On again this November 15th, 16th & 17th November                                    

Don’t forget the Nundle  Lions Twilight Markets also on 16th November                                       

Put the dates in your diary!                                                                                                

Gala Opening Friday night, 15th November starting 7pm. Admission $25.00, this       

includes a champagne supper. Official opening 8pm, followed by the presentation of 

prize winners. Admission Sat 16th & Sun 17th November $5.00                                
Schedule & entry forms available from www.nundle.org.au                                                                               

For more information phone 0418 866 072 

                   Nundle CWA Preschool invites you to join us at the  

   Preschool and Community Kids Disco 
When—Saturday 14th September between 5-8pm 

Where– Nundle Memorial Hall 

Theme– Dress up 

Entry—Gold coin donation 

All ages welcome but must be accompanied by a responsible 

adult 

All proceeds to the preschool 

*Sausage sizzle $3 

*Games with prizes 

*Awesome music  

Round one of the 2019/2020 waste voucher trial started in July 2019.          
Did you get your waste voucher?  If not, it could be that it was unable to be delivered. 

Some vouchers that were unable to be delivered will be returned to the Nundle Office  for 

redistribution. You may also like to check that Council has your correct physical 

address (i.e. not just a PO Box).   Addresses that say  Jenkins Street Nundle or 

Crawney Road Nundle can be difficult to find! So call in or ring and check the   

address that Council have for you 

Nundle District Craft Inc wishes all fathers a Happy Father's Day. We  have a great 

Father's Day Gift Selection to choose from  

All members have been working hard in making new products for the Spring Season  

Hanging Rock Hall Committee 
Hanging Rock Hall Spring Garden Expo. Save the Date 06 October, 2019 (9am-3pm) 

Live music, food, plants, market stalls and much more. A fun spring day out at Hanging 

Rock, come and enjoy. 

Odgers and McClelland Exchange Stores' physical shop will be closed for three 

weeks from Monday, September 9-Friday to September 27 to allow for replacement of its 

deteriorating verandah. 

The new verandah has been designed in consultation with Tamworth Regional Council 

heritage architect Clare James. 

It will more closely reflect the earliest available photograph of the store. Materials will be 

reused where possible. 

Please stock up on your needs before construction begins. Online sales will continue    

during this period and the physical store will reopen for the spring school holidays on  

Saturday, September 28. 


